The University of Michigan Regents' Communication

MOTION
SECOND
ACTION PROVED BY THE DECEMBER

ITEM FOR INFORMATION

Subject: Michigan Student Assembly Report

Attached is the September update on the projects and activities of the Michigan Student Assembly.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jesse Levine

President, Michigan Student Assembly

September, 2005



THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN MICHIGAN STUDENT ASSEMBLY

3909 MICHIGAN UNION 530 SOUTH STATE STREET ANN ARBOR, MI 48109-1349 734 763-3241 FAX 734 763-7854 www.umich.edu/c.msa Regents' Report September 2005

President Coleman, Regents, and Executive Officers,

Listed below are some of the endeavors that MSA is currently working on.

Hurricane Relief- MSA will be having a mass meeting to organize fundraising efforts and service-oriented trips to areas affected by Hurricane Katrina. There will also be a vigil for this tragedy within the month.

Fundraising- I met with Denise D'Allura, Director of Development for the Alumni Association and spoke with her about fundraising opportunities for MSA. MSA likely will be contacting former MSA executive board members and looking for support. I have also put together a team of MSA representatives that are interested in laying down the foundation for this endeavor.

CHANGE (Creating a Healthy and New Generation of Equality) CHANGE events went very well during Labor Day weekend. Over 320 students
participated in the CHANGE events, including speaking engagements, service
opportunities, and intergroup dialogues.

New Student Involvement- Over the past week, I have received very positive emails from over 30 students that are interested in joining MSA. I have been reaching out to new students through my Convocation speech, and am planning a large scale effort for Festifall.